
Good Morning,

I am writing to council to voice my objection to certain aspects of the development application 
for 46 Victoria Pde, Manly. The issue that I have is that a seven story building will be in stark 
contrast to all other dwellings in Victoria Pde, which are predominantly four or five story. 
Having a much larger building will adversely affect the aesthetics of the surrounding area. In 
addition, Manly is already overpopulated in terms of apartment dwellings, which in turn has 
adverse affects on the infrastructure or lack there of in this community. 

Regards,
Jeff Schaffer 
5/25/27 Victoria Pde
Manly 2095 
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